
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Personnel Department and the City Administrative Officer to report to the 
Personnel and Animal Welfare Committee on the ability to use the PaySR position control 
module for Citywide vacancy reporting effective July 1, 2018, and the process to 
implement the module for all departments not currently using the module. The report 
should include a vacancy list of civilian positions by classification and a process to keep 
the information updated and reported regularly.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


